An
Bord Memorandum

Pleandla ABP-305149-19

To: Josephine Hayes — Senior //Z / / ; é

Executive Officer

4
From: Kieran Somers — Executive Officer /ﬁf’ % / M ﬂ é’”"’7 AD

Re:  ABP-305149-19 ¢ aldlocalzor .
Date: 19t August, 2019 d) F

The above-mentioned case is a request to enter into pre-application consultations
pursuant to section 47B of the Transport (Railway Infrastructure) Act 2001, as
amended, in respect of the proposed replacement of seven number manned level
crossings on the main Dublin to Cork Railway Line in County Limerick and County
Cork.

In its letter dated the 13t August, 2019, the prospective applicant has outlined the
nature of the proposed development and the options being considered in relation to
this. The prospective applicant also states that the preliminary design of the
proposed development is being advanced and an EIA Scoping Report is also being
prepared.

A site location plan has been included with the request.

File submitted for comments.

19t August, 2019
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